MINUTES


Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group 

Orchard Creek Lodge

July 2, 2007 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake

Membership Chair, BJ Julson


Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Pat Heesch

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Steve G. read the minutes of the 6/4/07 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

· BJ reported that we currently have 54 paid memberships.

· Dick reported that the ending balance in the group’s checking account on 6/30/07 was $1,179.73.

· Ernie reported that everything was fine with the Community Association and that we would soon be filing our 6-month financial report.

· Pat stated that the next scheduled party is the Oktoberfest.  She proposed ideas for an August/September party, e.g., a wine tasting party, if anyone was interested in hosting it.  Cheré suggested a party where everyone writes a paragraph about their background.  Tom suggested using the Pavilion. 

· Dick reported that the website is up to date.  He is looking for pictures from the NUMMI/Blackhawk trip.

Old Business
· Ernie congratulated the Orloves and Fernandes on the NUMMI/Blackhawk trip, and the Berrys and Brewsters on the Sierra back roads and Big Springs Garden trip. 

· Ernie reminded members that if they wanted pictures of themselves with their cars on the website they should provide photos to Dick.

· Trip leaders and co-leaders reported on the planned trips.  The planned trips are:

7/17-18
Sutter Creek, Jackson (2 days)

Schmidts/Webbs

8/21-22
Virginia City, Reno



Berrys/Brewsters

9/11-13
Sequoia, Kings Canyon


Postles/Sondergards

10/16-18
Mendocino (3 days)



Drakes/Webbs

11/7-8

Napa (2 day)




Rooneys/Garavitos

New Business
· Ernie reminded the group that the election of new officers will be coming up soon.  He asked members to think of potential candidates.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito
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